
 
 
 

 

8 April 2024 
  

PARENT/STUDENT/TEACHER EVENING INFORMATION 

 

Dear Families, 
 

An important part of the learning and teaching process at Woodville High School is the reflection 
and feedback of our students’ achievement and growth throughout a term or semester. Each 
year we have two Parent/Student/Teacher (P/S/T) Evenings to promote the collaboration and 
partnership between students, teachers and families. Our first P/S/T Evening is on Wednesday 1 
May (Week 1, Term 2). Teachers will be available for appointments from 3:00pm to 6:30pm, 
which will be located in either our Learning Hub or our Lower Penny Building. Student leaders 
will guide families to the two locations. 
 

To book a 15-minute appointment with a teacher, please use the link below to find the relevant 
teacher and select a time that suits you. Alternatively, you can use the QR code at the bottom of 
the letter. If you do not have access to the internet or a device, please call the school on (08) 
8445 9833 to make a booking. If a teacher has no available time slots remaining or is absent on 
the evening, please contact the school to organise an appointment at a different time or 
alternatively to schedule a phone conversation.  
 

Please note that for Term 3, we are looking at changing the structure of our P/S/T Evening to a 
‘Learner Conference’. This is where students and their family would meet with their House Group 
teacher for the student to reflect on their progress and set goals for each learning area for the 
following term, rather than meeting with their individual subject teachers. Families will still be 
able to meet with subject teachers when required throughout a term by booking a meeting with 
the relevant teacher. We will ask you to complete a short survey at the P/S/T Evening in Term 2 
to get your feedback regarding this approach. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Parent/Student/Teacher Evening in Term 2.  
 

Yours sincerely,     https://woodvillehigh.sa.edu.au/sobs.html 

 
Luke Smith 

Deputy Principal 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwoodvillehigh.sa.edu.au%2Fsobs.html&data=05%7C02%7CLuke.Smith563%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C3bc84d75d1b34e40fae908dc54f8088d%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638478671472719696%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2GF9cifQCyrslmSB871FYnH7PhAfCTPplkBPkx0OX9s%3D&reserved=0

